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Thursday 22nd November 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that our Year 2 pupils will be taking part in a Target Games event held at 
Ashylns School. This will take place on the morning of Wednesday 28th November. This is a 
wonderful opportunity for our pupils to interact with children from other schools whilst competing in a 
range of activities.  
 
Children will be transported to and from the event via coach.  
 
Please ensure that your child is at school on Wednesday no later than 8:45am dressed in their full 
school P.E. kit including trainers. The children will be back in school in time for lunch. 
 
Please ensure your child brings their school uniform to school as they will change when they return 
to school.  
 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Miss Carty 
 

 
Please return the reply slip by Monday 26th November 2018 

 
Child’s name ____________________________________________ 

 

 

            I give permission for my child _____________________________ to attend the Target     

            Games event on Wednesday 28th November 2018.   

 

 
            I give permission for my child to travel to and from Ashlyns School by coach. 
 
 
  Signed ____________________   Date ___________________ 
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